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Effective 29 March 2022, there are no longer any restrictions relating to COVID-
19 for persons entering Denmark. 

The entry restrictions have been gradually relaxed and now the final restrictions are being 
lifted. Since 1 March 2022, the only remaining COVID-19 entry restriction has been a 
requirement for testing within 24 hours of entry into Denmark for persons who are neither 
vaccinated with a recognized vaccine nor previously infected and who enter Denmark from 
countries outside the EU and Schengen zone. This requirement will be lifted effective 00:00 on 
29 March 2022. After this time, there will no longer be any COVID-19 restrictions on entry into 
Denmark. 

The Danish authorities continue to closely monitor the infection situation in Denmark and 
abroad, including in relation to new virus variants of concern. As part of these emergency 
response efforts, the “emergency brake” can be activated if virus variants of concern arise. 
The emergency brake is not currently activated for any countries. 
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